
VILLAGE OF PEMBERVILLE 
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

March 30, 2009 
 
 
Mayor Opelt opened the meeting at 4:30 pm.   
 
Roll Call:  Bowman, Campbell, King, Madaras, Miesmer and the Mayor. 
 
The special meeting was posted in accordance with the Sunshine Rules. 
 
Mayor Opelt explained that the Board of Public Affairs and the Personnel Committee recommend 
hiring Marcy Abke for the Board of Public Affairs clerk position. Miesmer explained the process the 
Board and Personnel Committee had gone through before recommending Abke. Miesmer made a 
motion to hire Marcy Abke as BPA Clerk at a rate of $13.00 per hour with 20 hours per week as her 
base. Campbell seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
Clerk       Mayor 
 
 


